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Dear Matthew 06

Letter of Achie

University of Plymouth

wwew, plymouth.ac.uk

Congratulations r consistently high performance and being the top student overall (i.e.
over complete programme) last year (2003-2004) on HND Computing (Software Engineering)
delivered at City of Bristol College.

This is a great achievement.

Keep up the good work.

Yours sincerely

Ul

Professor Phil Dyke

Head of School

School of Computing,
Communications & Electronics

Phil Dyke BSc PhD FIMA FRMetS CMath tel +44 (0)1752 232727
Professor of Applied Mathematics and Head of School PA Sue Kendall 232622
School of Computing, Communications and Electronics fax +44 (0)1752 232512
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